
FOI 23/060 
 
3rd February 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email dated 25th January. 
 
Our data is not held in our database by drug class but by individual substance as per our current 
published interactive Drug Analysis Profiles (iDAPs).Therefore in order to provide the data requested 
we would have to manually group individual substances into drug classes which would likely exceed 
to time/ cost limit for FOI requests. iDAPS are graphical and tabular representations of all the 
adverse drug reaction (ADR) reports we have received for each drug substance including whether 
the report was submitted by a patient or healthcare professional. Additionally, the CHM annual 
report includes Yellow Card data for individual patient and healthcare qualifications which may be of 
interest to you (page 45 onwards).  
 
However if you would like to specify which drug substances you are interested in we can provide the 
breakdowns you have requested for these areas of interest. Please note however a refinement of 
your request is subject to Section 12 (cost/time exemption) of the FOIA. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
FOI Team 
Safety & Surveillance Group  
 


